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July 23, 2024 

Re: Call for Nominations: David Glick Lecture Award and Paul Nakane Prize at ICHC2025 

Dear officials of the IFSHC member societies, 

I hope this message finds you well. We are pleased to announce the call for nominations for two 
prestigious awards: the David Glick Lecture Award and the Paul Nakane Prize. These awards will be 
presented at the upcoming International Congress of Histochemistry and Cytochemistry (ICHC2025), 
which will take place in Rimini, Italy, from August 27-30, 2025. 

The David Glick Lecture Award, established in 1982 by an anonymous donation, honors the contributions 
of David Glick. This award is presented at each International Congress of Histochemistry and 
Cytochemistry to a prominent histochemist or cytochemist. In recognition of David Glick's pioneering 
work in quantitative histochemical methods, we especially welcome nominations of individuals whose 
contributions have significantly advanced the field of quantitative histochemistry. The award includes a 
$1,000 honorarium, up to $2,000 to cover travel expenses, and a scroll or certificate to mark the award. 
The Paul Nakane Prize in Histochemistry and Cytochemistry is intended as a lifetime achievement award, 
honoring an individual who has demonstrated outstanding international leadership in advancing the fields 
of histochemistry and cytochemistry. The prize includes a plaque and a $1,500 honorarium. 

The recipients of these two awards will be requested to give a plenary lecture at ICHC2025. 

We invite you to submit nominations of individuals who you believe are deserving of these honors. Please 
include a brief description of the nominee’s contributions in the field. The past recipients of the awards are 
listed in the IFSHC web page (https://ifshc.com/awards/).   

Nominations should be sent to me via email by October 31, 2024. 

Thank you for your attention and support in recognizing the outstanding contributions to our field. 

Best regards, 

 
Toyoshi Fujimoto, MD, PhD 
Secretary General, IFSHC 
t.fujimoto.xl@juntendo.ac.jp 
 


